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ConsultaƟon response 

DraŌ EIA and SIA report, Greenland Anorthosite Mining 

The Department of ConstrucƟon and Environment thanks you for the receipt of  

The consultaƟon request regarding the draŌ EIA and SIA report 

regarding Greenland Anorthosite Mining's anorthosite project. 

The Department of ConstrucƟon and Environment has no comments. 

 

The consultaƟon response has been administraƟvely processed. 

 

Best regards 

Department for ConstrucƟon and Environment 

 

lbpe@sermersooq.gl 

Tlf. direkte +299 36 71 42 

Tlf. mobil +299 53 75 00 
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